
Timucua Arts Foundation-Glazer family  Wadeview Park neighborhood survey 
2001 Hamilton Lane, also known as 2000 South Summerlin, 32806 

 
Hello  neighbor, 
 
We, the Glazer family, have been presenting free concerts, open to the public, for over 15 years.  
In 2007, we moved into our newly built, self designed home in Wadeview Park so that we could offer a better 
experience for our guests as well as for our performers, who come from all over the world. The room has 125 
seats, over three levels, and has become a great incubator of new art and music, with well over 2000 world 
premieres, music of all genres, plays, independent films, poetry, and more. 
We went to great lengths to build a space that is warm and welcoming, has great acoustics and equipment, and 
is very well soundproofed. Hopefully, you have to be inside the house to hear anything at all when we have a 
concert. We hold our events at 7:30pm, and most are over by 9:30pm. 
In the near future, we would love to build a new lobby and green room, so that our guests could spend more 
time inside (as opposed to chatting in the backyard), and thus minimizing even more the impact of our events 
on our neighbors. The lobby would house the artwork, and would be open to everyone, as are all our concerts. 
 
As part of the City of Orlando permitting process the City has asked us to survey the neighborhood for support 
of what we do for the community. So we would like to ask you to respond to this short survey: 
 
1- I       support       do not support their current activities to bring world class music to Wadeview Park. 
 
 
2- I       support       do not support their lobby expansion plan to improve the experience and minimize the 
impact on the neighborhood of their future activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
names          
 
 
address 
 
date: 
 
Please return this form to Mary Solik,  
 
Doty Solik Law, P.A. 
121 South Orange Avenue, Suite 1500 
Orlando, FL 32801 
Phone: 407-367-7868Fax: 407-377-6801 
email: msolik@dotysoliklaw.com 
 


